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Dear Parent or Guardian,


Once again, our Physical Education class will be taking a trip to the Salem bowling alley.  We will bowl two games and eat pizza.  The cost of the trip has already been paid for due to an activity fee charged at registration. The concession stand will be open to purchase other items. Lunch will be provided to all students; however, drinks at the bowling alley will not be included. Each student will need to purchase a drink for lunch.
6th graders will attend on Nov. 13th  8:15-11:30
7th graders will attend on Nov. 19th 11:30-2:30
8th graders will attend on Nov. 20th  8:15-12:00
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call the school.






Thank you,






Mr. Kerner and  Mrs. Lockhart

